Voluntary Water Conservation Period
MAY 15, 2017
The Barton Springs/Edwards Aquifer Conservation District wants to remind the customers of Creedmoor-Maha WSC that we are in a voluntary 10% reduction stage from May 1st to September 30.  We are currently in a "No-Drought" status.  However, your voluntary usage reduction will help maintain flow at Barton Springs, preserve water levels, and prolong water resources through the summer.  We appreciate your efforts to help maintain these current ideal aquifer conditions.
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